
I hope this letter finds everyone having a relaxing and enjoyable summer!  With August right

around the corner, school will be here before you know it.  I just wanted to give a couple of

reminders before official practices can start on August 1st.

● Final Forms are now open for the next school year.  All athletes and parents need to

have these completed by August 1st.  When filling out the forms please make sure to

add any sports you think your child may be interested in participating this school year.  If

I add your student to the team roster later, it will turn your name red and make you fill out

more forms.  If your child does not play that sport, I can remove them with no further

action need by the parent.

● All students also need to have a valid sports physical on file with the athletic director by

the start of official practice August 1st.  Expiration dates of physicals can also be found

on Finals Forms.  The paper and pencil copy of the physical form can be found on the

schools website.

● Sports schedules have also been posted on the school’s website.

If you have any questions or concerns with any of the above information, do not hesitate to

reach out and contact me at j.streicher@continentalpirates.org.

Thanks,

Jordan Streicher
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